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Grand Ledge High School and Ele’s Place will once again be offering a grief and support group for Grand Ledge High School students for the 2017-2018 school year.

This program will be offered during the school day, once a week for 8 weeks for one class period each week, and is designed to help students who have experienced the death of someone important to them.  In small group sessions, students will have the opportunity to talk about their feelings and experiences with others who understand, express their feelings through a variety of activities, and learn positive coping skills.  Groups will be led by a trained Ele’s Place staff member, Teresa Worthington, and John Mills, School Social Worker at Grand Ledge High School.

Ele’s Place is a non-profit community agency that has been offering grief support groups to children and their families for over 20 years.  We at Grand Ledge High School are pleased to work together with Ele’s Place to offer this very special opportunity to your student.  We know that children and teens can be deeply affected by the death of someone close to them, and we have seen children’s behavior, self-esteem, and school performance suffer as a result of their grief.

Interested students should get a parent permission form From Mr. Mills for their parents to fill out and return to the Student Services Department. If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Mills in Student Services via e-mail at millsj@glcomets.net or you can phone him at 925-5528. 

